
Thompson Falls Dam 
Relicensing Meeting and Site Tour



11 E PARK ST
BUTTE MT 59701-1711

NorthWestern Energy will be hosting a meeting on 
Thursday, May 5, 2022 to present the results of the first 
season relicensing studies. The studies are those approved 
by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission and include 
Operational, Fisheries, Recreation, Cultural, and Water 
Quality studies.

The meeting will be held at NorthWestern’s Missoula, 
MT Office, 1801 S. Russell St from 9:00-2:00 with 
specific times for each study. A detailed schedule is 
available: https://northwesternenergy.com/clean-energy/
hydropower/thompson-falls-hydro-project/relicensing-
documents. A virtual option is also being offered via Zoom. 
Please check the above website for log in information.

NorthWestern will be providing a tour of the Thompson 
Falls Project on Friday, May 6, 2022. Please gather at the 
Gallatin Street Bridge and parking lot at 10:00 am if you’d 
like to attend. All agency personnel and parties interested 
in the relicensing of Thompson Falls Hydroelectric Project, 
are invited to attend the meeting and the site tour.

If you have questions, please contact:
Mary Gail Sullivan
marygail.sullivan@northwestern.com
O: 406-497-3382	C: 406-490-1838


